
NAPV, NCWH Condemn Thai Ultra Nationalists’ Activities

The National Authority for Preah Vihear (NAPV) and the National Committee for the World
Heritage (NCWH) have in a joint statement condemned the recent activities carried out by a
group of Thai ultra nationalists.

  

The full joint statement dated Jan. 13 reads as follows:
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